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Dear parents and carers 

Another busy year at Sandbrook has flown by.  I would like to thank everyone 

who has worked so hard together this year to bring our vision one step closer to 

reality.  We are looking forwards to continuing our mission with our new families 

and colleagues next term.    

We have gained a few new faces this year and are losing a few familiar ones 

this summer: goodbye and best wishes to Mr Rush, Mr Farrell, Miss Hayes and 

Miss Pitman (who I’m sure we’ll see again!). And of course, goodbye and good 

luck to Year 6 as they move on to pastures new.  We wish them every success 

at their new schools. 

We would like to wish you all a healthy, safe and happy summer break and look 

forward to seeing you again in September. 

Sandbrook 2015-16 Some Highlights... 

Bumping in to  Shauna 

Coxsey, World Number 1 

female boulderer, at The 

Climbing Hangar Comp 

with Y6 

Semi-finalists in Tag 

Rugby at Hilbre 

High School 

Sports Mark Bronze 

achieved—well done, 

Miss Williams! 

Science Fair at Ridgeway High 

Health Week—Fitness 

coach nutrition assembly 

Welsh Birds of Prey 

visit school 



Sandbrook 2nd in Climb-

ing Hangar Schools’ Cup 

2016 

Sports clubs including: 

multi-skills, football, tag 

rugby, dance, gymnastics, 

judo 

Non-sports clubs includ-

ing: Spanish dance, art, 

Eco-Warriors, study club, 

choir, drama. 

Celebrating the Queen’s 

90th birthday 

Unity Theatre 

Princess and the Pea 

Science investigation success 

Claire House PJ Day 

Viking Day 



Barnstondale 

Den Building  

Y6 Safety Awareness Day 

Climbing Hangar 



Important information for 2016-17 

Term starts Children are in school on Wednesday 7th September 

School meals 

As from 1st September 2016 the cost of a school meal will increase 

to £2.25 per day or £11.25 per week:  

First 1/2 term  = £74.25 (up to 21st Oct) 

Second 1/2 term = £90.00 (up to 23rd Dec) 

If paying by cheque, please make payable to: Metropolitan Borough 

of Wirral. 

Uniform  

Available from Uniform shop in Hoylake (behind the train station) 

or online at www.iduniforms.co.uk/sandbrook 

 

Things to do over the summer 

Read 
Sign up for the Moreton Library reading challenge. Read a 

book a week for 6 weeks. 
Free  

Workshops 

Childrens’ authors Alan Gibbs and Cathy Cassidy are visit-

ing Bebington Library on 16th & 17th August.  Workshops 

available but booking is essential. 

Free 

Art 

Art workshops  from Wirral Methodist HA  and Friends 

of Williamson Art Gallery—Call Cathy 0151 652 2192 for 

more info 

Free  

Swim  

If you receive CTC, JSA or ESA, register at any leisure 

centre for free swimming for children during the school holi-

days 

Free for some 

Stay cyber-safe 
Check out www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents for information 

about online safety issues 
Free 


